
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 

September 8, 2022 

 

The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the Welcome Center.  In attendance were Tim Clouatre, 

Bryan LeBlanc and Lauren Jarvi   
  
Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:01 AM.   

 

Bryan moved to approve the minutes of the August 18, 2022  and August 26, 2022 meetings.  Seconded 

by Tim.  Approved by T&B 

 

We discussed the cleaning and monument repair and straightening done recently by Anair Memorials.  

We’ll hold our May meeting at the Grove Cemetery and consider at that time having Anair continue  

with the same services there. 

 

We await further info from Shane or Carlos at Truline re the survey maps and grave list they produced 

earlier. 

 

We also discussed the gate closing for the season at Grove at the end of October, prior to the first 

measurable snowfall. 

 

Tim moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:39, seconded by Bryan.  Approved by B&T. 

 

Our next meeting will be on October 13 

 

 

 

 

 

 


